
Werrington Newsletter 

W/C 4th September 2023 

 

Dear families,  

First of all we would like to welcome you all back and we hope you have all had a wonderful and 

restful summer. We hope that the children are excited to begin settling in to their new year 

groups and there are many new faces this year which is lovely. Werrington has gained a 

wonderful new teacher called Miss O’Malley. This year, she will be teaching all three classes. 

On a Monday and Tuesday Miss O’Malley will be teaching Class 2, on occasion she will be 

teaching Class 1 and, on a Thursday and Friday, she will be in Class 3. Miss O’Malley has 

recently moved from teaching in Truro and looks forward to getting to know all of us here at 

Werrington.  

We have now changed the times of the school day (except for 

nursery) which means registration is at 8:50 and children must be in 

class by then to avoid being marked as ‘late’. Children are now 

dismissed at 3:20pm. Please can breakfast club, Class 2 and 3 enter 

school in the morning through the office door and then hang their 

belongings up before heading to class. Class 1 can use the side door by 

the nursery. Class 3 is dismissed through the hall. 

As you have seen, the cloakroom has had a beautiful fresh coat of 

paint which really makes the room ‘pop’! We remind children to take care of their pegs and to 

ensure they keep their spaces nice and tidy and off the floor where possible.  

A new school year means new uniform for many – please can ALL uniform be clearly labelled. 

This will ensure there is no lost items which can cause a lot of frustration and it is costly to 

replace. 

We have most clubs recommencing on the week beginning 18th 

September. A letter will be sent out regarding clubs next week 

when Ms Mason returns. The only ones beginning earlier will Mrs 

Buckthought’s Friday Club 3:20-4:20 (15th Sept) and a new club 

which will be Miss Andrew’s Art Club! Miss Andrew’s Club will 

start on 13th September and will be held in Class 3 every 

Wednesday from 3:20 – 4:30pm. The children will be taken by a 

teacher to the class and at the end of the session all children will 

be dismissed through the hall door. This club is open for Years 2-

6 on a first come first served basis. There will be up to 20 

spaces. The club costs £2 per child (siblings half price) which can be paid by cash on the day 

to Miss Andrew. This is to cover the cost of materials. Please dojo Miss Andrew before each 

Wednesday so she knows who is attending and you will receive a message of confirmation. If 

you know your child cannot attend, please let Miss Andrew know so she can offer the place to 



another child. Please note that there will not be Art Club on Wednesday 27th September. She 

looks forward to seeing lots of creative children! 

We are continuing to pride ourselves on reading at Werrington. Your child will be coming home 

with a new reading record. Please ensure you read every single night and have a parent 

signature/comment to gain points for your class. If a child reads every night then they earn 

extra play on a Monday. Books and reading records must be in school every day please. 

In addition to this, we would like to encourage homework 

participation. To make this easier to keep track of homework, 

we have ordered new reading records that have a homework 

side. Your class teacher will let children know what is set and 

when it is due. Please help us by supporting and encouraging 

children to secure understanding and work on what they are 

learning in school. 

PE continues on Mondays and Thursdays for Class 2 and 3. Please can children come in wearing 

the correct PE uniform on those days. 

Dates for your diary:  

Please keep up to date with events through our Dojo and Facebook pages. 

INSET dates for the year – 15/4/24 , 3/6/24 , 24/7/24 

Class 2 Wild Tribe at the Woodland Skills centre (please wear wildtribe 

clothes – the mini bus will take children to and from 10-2pm ) – 15/9 , 22/9,  29/9 

Summer Fete: 16th September 



 



20/9: Year 6 parents and children to meet in the hall 2:45-3pm 

 

 

 

 


